
EON Telecom, Inc   

1329 N. State St, Suite 308 

Bellingham, WA. 98225

Sept21,2022 

Washington PUC 

Agency Director – Amanda Maxwell 

RE: Docket UT-160374 

Cc: Rebecca Beaton 

      Betty Erdahl 

To all concerned: 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s (FCC) order that allows 

interconnected VoIP providers to obtain numbering resources directly from the 

North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, 

we (EON Telecom, Inc) hereby notifies this Commission of our receipt of FCC 

numbering authorization and our intent to request the resources identified 

below.  We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers 

from the Numbering Administrators.1 

Applicant 

OCN 

LATA NPA Rate 

Center 

Initial/Growth Quan. or 

blocks 

Quan. 

Of LRNs 

839J 674 206 Seattle Initial 1 1 

 In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as 

required2: 

Regulatory Representative  

Name: Ron Grob 

Address: 2525 W Rock Quarry Rd, Buford, GA. 30519 

E-mail:  rongrob@apelaprofsvcs.com

Phone: 404-519-4096

Numbering Representative 

Name: Ron Grob 

Address:  2525 W Rock Quarry Rd, Buford, GA. 30519 

E-mail:  rongrob@apelaprofsvcs.com

Phone:  404-519-4096

1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 

2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 
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Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact 

information within thirty (30) days. 
 

Mr. Grob’s contact information is:     

            Ron Grob     

Principal Technology Consultant    

              APELA Professional Services     

 2525 W. Rock Quarry Rd Buford, 

GA. 30519     

         Telephone: (404) 519‐4096     

               E‐Mail: rongrob@apelaprofsvcs.com      

     

This LOA applies to EON Telecom’s OCN No. 839J.   If you have any questions or concerns, please 

feel free to contact me at 720-641-0350   or email – rezal@eontelecom.com            

Sincerely, 

                  

           

            Reza Amiri   

  CEO EON Telecom, Inc.                

 cc: paul@eontelecom.com 


